
District of Columbia Society for Human Resource Management 
(DC SHRM) Awarded Platinum EXCEL Award 

 
SMG is excited to announce the District of Columbia Society 
for Human Resource Management (DC SHRM) was awarded 
the 2020 Platinum EXCEL Award on behalf of the Society for 
Human Resource Management (SHRM). This is the fifth year 
in a row that DC SHRM has won the highest level Excel 
Award. 

The award winning programs and services highlighted in DC SHRM’s 2020 EXCEL 
Platinum Award included the following: a highly regarded mentoring program; the 
organization’s outstanding response to COVID-19 by providing the HR community with a 
resource center and educational webinars; a second chance hiring initiative held in 
collaboration with the Court Services and Offender Supervision Agency (CSOSA); and the 
many ways the association continued to educate and connect its members in a virtual 
format.      

Johnny C. Taylor, Jr., SHRM-SCP, President and CEO of SHRM said, “So much of SHRM’s 
positive impact on our workplaces can be traced back to the dedication of our chapters and 
state councils like DC SHRM. I’ve seen firsthand how these leaders drive meaningful 
changes to build workplaces where employers and employees can thrive together,” said 
Johnny C. Taylor, Jr., SHRM-SCP, president and chief executive officer of SHRM. “The 
Platinum EXCEL Award not only honors DC SHRM’s accomplishments in 2020, but it’s also 
a testament to the hard work it took to get there.”  

 

Congratulations, DC SHRM. 


